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Memorandum 
 
To:  Members, Board of Education 
  
From:  Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent 
 
Through: Steve Atwater, Superintendent 
 
Date:  October 12, 2010 
 
RE:  FY10 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) 
 
 
We will discuss the FY10 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) at the  
4:30 p. m. worksession on Monday, October 18, 2010. The FY10 CAFR is included for 
your review.  
 
Alex Beckman with Mikunda, Cottrell & Co., Inc. will be at the worksession to review the 
CAFR and answer any questions you may have.  
 
The District has received an unqualified opinion with no findings for the 2010 Fiscal Year.  
 
The CAFR will be brought forward to the Regular Meeting for Board acceptance. 
 
Attachment: 2010 Comprehensive Annual Financial Report 

 
Assistant Superintendent 

Dave Jones 
148 North Binkley Street  Soldotna, Alaska 99669 
Phone  (907) 714-8888  Fax  (907) 262-5867  
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